
At the October 16, 2018 meeting held at Davey Elementary, the Kent City 
Schools Board of Education took the following action: 
 
Superintendent’s report: 

 Heard a report on school rankings by performance index. 
 
General business: 

 Heard a presentation about Davey’s “Just Blend It” project from Laura 
Typpo and Carrie Gates.  Participating students distributed smoothies to 
attendees.  

 Presented a Friend of Kent Schools to Roosevelt teacher and assistant 
football coach Seth Childers, who organizes visits from RHS players 
each week to read with and mentor Davey students.   

 Recognized Carlla Detwiler of Studio Nine Salon and Spa in Munroe 
Falls, who organizes a giving tree at her business to benefit needy 
students. 

 Approved the five-year forecast. 

 Approved adoption of Board Policy updates. 

 Approved purchase of buses. 

 Approved Title I MOU. 

 Approved out-of-state field trips for ice hockey and baseball teams. 
   

Personnel issues: 

 Approved June 1, 2019 retirement of Karen Kemp-Hultman, Spanish and 
French teacher at Stanton Middle School. 

 Approved appointments of classified, supplementals and substitutes.  
 
Miscellaneous: 

 Accepted donations totaling $7,660. 


